
August 3, 2015                                                                                        Thirty-second Day 

          

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams, and Merlin 

Bartz present.  Dave Haugen absent.     

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: Bartz and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  Haugen 

 

Motion by Bartz, second by Abrams, carried to approve the agenda. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Bartz, carried to approve the auditor and sheriff’s 

quarterly reports.         

 

The following claims were approved:   

 

IA Workforce Development –  Unemply 2nd Qtr-INS -   $3,555.64 

Jensen Exc & Trucking LLC –  DD23 Repair -    $51,383.70 

Iowa Drainage, Inc. –    DD23/Lat 3B Repair -  $2,544.00 

Stensrud, Mike –    DD3-Mtg & Mileage -   $30.03 

Hudson, James –   DD-Prof Services -  $3,850.25 

Total       $61,363.62 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Bartz, carried to adjourn at 10:48 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board of 

Supervisors will be Monday, August 10, 2015 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

 

Jacki A. Backhaus, Auditor   Kenneth J. Abrams, Chairperson 


